
 

 

 

 

To whom it may concern, 

 

This letter certifies that this vehicle is authorised to park within a Restricted Parking Zone 

provided as part of the Birmingham 2022 Commonwealth Games and is being used by an NHS 

or Care Agency employee delivering essential patient care within this restricted parking zone. 

This letter provides authorisation only as required during additional restrictions imposed 

due to the Commonwealth Games and does not apply to existing non-Commonwealth 

Games related restrictions.  

An NHS / Care Agency identification badge will be provided upon request when required.  

I can confirm this certification is only being used for the delivery of essential patient care. 

Employer: 

Employee Name: 

Employee Signature:  

Please direct any queries in regard to this letter to the Get Set Contact Centre Team.   

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

Anne Shaw 

TfWM Executive Director 

 


